
SAN FRANCISCO BAYAREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 27,2O19TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Board of Directors

General Manager

Quarterly Service Performance Review - First Quarter tr'Y 2020

Attached is the "Quarterly Service Performance Review - First Quarter FY 2020" presentation

that will be presented at the December 5, 2019 meeting as an information item.

If you have any questions about the document, please contact Tamar Allen, Assistant General

Manager, Operations at (5l0) 464-75I3.

Board Appointed Officers
Executive Staff


